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Dear Parents,          Date:8th April 2024 

Nursery and Reception Zoo Lab Workshop 

We are pleased to be able to inform you that we have arranged for Zoo Lab to come and visit the children in Nursery 

and Reception.  The Children will learn all about animals! They will also be given the opportunity to look at and handle 

some of the animals.  

 The visit will take place in school on Monday 10th June 2024. 

Please see parent pay to consent to your child taking part in the activity and for the voluntary contribution of £10.70 

towards the cost of the visit by Monday 3rd June. This contribution covers the cost of the workshop. 80% of the visit cost 

is needed for the visit to be able to go ahead. 

Any questions please contact the school office and we will endeavour to answer your questions. 

Regards, 

Mrs Stinton 


